
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5K to affect your neighborhood 5/9/15 
 
On May 9th, 2015, the Paw Valley Festival 5k will take place in the neighborhood of 
property you own or occupy in Lawrence, KS. We hope to provide a positive 
experience for runners and the community, and we appreciate your cooperation and 
patience.   
 
The race route can be viewed at http://lawrencehumane.org/pawvalleyfestival. 
Streets along the route will be closed to all through traffic from approximately 9:30 
a.m. until 11:00 a.m. on May 9th, 2015. Race organizers are asking that you do not 
park along the route and, if possible, use alleys during the race to leave and return to 
properties along the route. Course marshals and deputies will be on site to assist 
you if the need arises. The Paw Valley Festival 5k will benefit Lawrence’s Humane 
Society. Please visit http://lawrencehumane.org/pawvalleyfestival for more 
information on the event. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
 

http://lawrencehumane.org/pawvalleyfestival

